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OSHA LETTERS OF INTERPRETATION 
 

OSHA has Letters of Interpretation to explain how to comply with OSHA regulations in specific workplace situations. 

OSHA subject matter experts write responses to questions from employers, employees, or other parties who want 

clarification about OSHA standards. Then they are posted to the OSHA website so that others can stay in compliance 

and keep workers safe.  

 

Recent letters of interpretation issued by OSHA addressed topics such as, preventing trips and falls on steps, exposure 

to hazardous chemicals, and forklift injuries. These letters are part of OSHA's longstanding commitment to expand 

OSHA's compliance assistance outreach to America's employers and workers. 

 

For more information sign up for the OSHA Quicktakes monthly online newsletter, which features compliance 

assistance, training and other workplace safety and health resources. 
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https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.osha.gov%2Flaws-regs%2Fstandardinterpretations%2F2025-04-01/1/010101999597284d-5428e784-e3ea-40b7-a243-bc04c2846f00-000000/41VuVS8zwGH6ZGDjVAesW9r-hs54dhpzUloQobVGjGI=424
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.osha.gov%2Fnews%2Fnewsreleases%2Fosha-national-news-release%2F20250602/1/010101999597284d-5428e784-e3ea-40b7-a243-bc04c2846f00-000000/tZjXT6Bn-2OEkYJTlnjgSVP5yxo_dy_-etm8rNBq-LI=424
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.osha.gov%2Fnews%2Fnewsreleases%2Fosha-national-news-release%2F20250602/1/010101999597284d-5428e784-e3ea-40b7-a243-bc04c2846f00-000000/tZjXT6Bn-2OEkYJTlnjgSVP5yxo_dy_-etm8rNBq-LI=424
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